Show Texas Lawmakers the Importance of TSD





Citizen Lobbying Workshop Tuesday, April 7th at 6 pm Deaf Club

Texas School for the Deaf needs your support. Join us as we rally together to learn how to empower ourselves and take a stand for TSD.

This workshop will discuss:

- Strategies for meeting with legislators
- How to testify
- The legislative process
- How we can make the most impact

David Marwitz



30 years of legislative and political experience

Has political insight and guidance

Recognized by Campaigns and Elections magazine

Won a Pollie Award from the American Association of Political Consultants